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October 01, 2020 [via email] 
 
 
Ms. Lisa Bergman 
Renaissance Public School Academy 
 
Re: Approval of Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan (“Extended Learning Plan”) 
 
Dear  Ms. Bergman: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Extended Learning Plan for Renaissance Public School Academy 
(“Academy”) has been approved by The Governor John Engler Center for Charter Schools at Central 
Michigan University. The Center will transmit the Extended Learning Plan to the State as soon as an 
appropriate mechanism to do so is made available. The Extended Learning Plan is effective as of the date 
indicated in the document.   
 
To fulfill one of the required assurances, immediately add a copy of the approved Extended Learning Plan 
to the Academy’s Transparency Page of its website. An approved copy of the Extended Learning Plan is 
attached and can be found in Epicenter. The approved Extended Learning Plan constitutes a Charter 
Contract amendment and  remains in effect as long as the Extended Learning Plan remains in effect.  
 
Thank you for all your efforts to keep student learning moving forward in these trying times. If you have 
any further questions or need additional support, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Corey Northrop 
Executive Director 
 
cc: Mark Smith, Board President 
 Brandy Reihl, Board Corresponding Agent  
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